Sarah Taggart

From: Cheri Smith

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 3:09 PM

To: Sarah Taggart

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Withdraw agreement w/Pier B Development

From: Nancy Eaves <nancy@swensonrealty.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 3:08 PM

To: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Teri Johnston <tjohnston@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Jimmy Weekley <jweekley @cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Samuel
Kaufman <skaufman@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Billy Wardlow <bwardlow@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Gregory Davila
<gdavila@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Mary Lou Hoover <mlhoover@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Clayton Lopez
<clopez@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Shawn D. Smith <sdsmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Withdraw agreement w/Pier B Development

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please attach this notice to the Agenda that we as property owner’s are NOT in agreement, and it would
be shameful to see the Keys going further downhill and opening of floodgates to ships, cruises and folks
that do not respect what we have, or our waters, piers, livelihood. Please stand up for the taxpayers!!!

WITHDRAW this proposed new agreement with Pier B Development Corporation

Nancy Eaves, Broben-Fssociate

Swenson & Ecuyer Realty

2 Barracuda Lane

Key Largo, FL 33037

(office) 305/367-3600 (fax) 305/367-3747 (cell) 305/481-7178

email: nancy@swensonrealty.com www.swensonrealty.com

| appreciate your referrals.
Please take a look at our most recent brochure: https://online.fliphtml|5.com/sszsv/fwiv/




